Re: An update regarding PhotoRobot

From mattguertin <MattGuertin@protonmail.com>
To Amanda Prose<aprose@wck.com>
CcC Megan Neumann<mneumann@wck.com>

Date Sunday, January 15th, 2023 at 1:07 PM

Amanda,

| was just searching online for computer forensic investigators because | thought it would be a
good idea at least to try and find someone with credentials to download some of these pages so it
isn't just me... and the secret service popped up in the search results touting their awesome
computer forensic skills.

| called the Minneapolis field office which was closed and selected the option to be connected to a
field agent for urgent matters and got connected to someone in Chicago who actually listened to
the whole story, took my information, asked me for the police report number, etc, etc, and said he's
going to pass it on to the proper people. He mentioned there's lots of local agents and someone
might want to meet up with me at the police station where | made the report... and then literally two
minutes after | hung up from that call my welder who welded my prototype and was in the marines
and CIA called me back and told me he got ahold of one of his friends who was or is in the secret
service/FBI and he is getting me his direct email address as he said he'd be interested in taking a
look at it after hearing the story.

So somehow at noon on a Sunday everything just happened to randomly fall into place it would
seem... which is good because | can now focus on other things and relax a little.

~Matt

Sent from ProtonMail mobile
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